
Statement of Objections from
French Competition Authority
regarding metal packaging in
France

Following the announcement from the French Competition Authority
("Autorité de la Concurrence") dated October 12th, 2021, Nestlé S.A.
confirms it received a Statement of Objections ("Notification de
Griefs").

Press release distributed by Wire Association on behalf of Nestlé, on
Oct 12, 2021. For more information subscribe and   follow us.
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